
Erick Sanchez - February 2022  
 

Hello dear brothers in Christ.  
 I hope you are well.   
We send greetings from Honduras. 
  I am writing this time from the mountain - starting Bible classes for a group of 22 men on the 
mountain.  
 I want to share news of the missionary work in Honduras and the prayer requests:  
1) VBS ended in several Lenca communities, which has been a great blessing because for a long 
time everything was stopped because of covid19.   
2) First meeting of Lenca women leaders.  Yoamy met with Lenca women from various 
communities in the city of La Esperanza.  The objective is to be able to carry out evangelization 
plans and help Lenca women from different communities and to be able to help in the 
development of the program in the churches. 
3) Classes started at the Lenca Bible Institute 2022. Three places to teach bible classes in the 
mountains have begun.  Some students walk 3 hours to reach the place.  Subjects are spiritual 
life and Bible study methods.  It is a great blessing to see these young people and adults 
preparing to serve God.   
4) Evangelistic walk through the mountains. On March 4 we will be walking with a team of 
Christians through the mountains for 5 days to reach the most remote places where in the 
afternoons we will have activities with the children and at night the Jesus movie.   
5) Delivery of school supplies to Lenca children.  School classes are almost starting.  With the 
help of several brothers in Christ we received the donation of school supplies. This has been so 
useful to families, especially the children of low-income church pastors.  
 I share with you some prayer requests: 
 1) Pray for the students of the Lenca Bible Institute.  
2) Pray for the fruits of the VBS.   
3) Pray for the plans to be carried out for the organization of Lenca women; for the next few 
months there will be a women's conference.  
 4) Pray for Lenca radio in the city of Marcala.  It is necessary to renew the transmission cabin.   
5) Pray for my family. Ruth and David are in their teens and experiencing changes.  
 6) We are in need of a camera.  Pray for this need.  Thank you so much for all your love and 
support.  
 We love you in Christ  
Pastor Erick Sanchez  



 



 



 

 



 



 


